## MMI Family Weekend COVID Policy

The health, safety and security of our cadets is MMI's first priority. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in maintaining as healthy an environment as possible during family weekend.

MMI has a strict masking policy for all in-doors areas on campus. Although there is only one in-door event scheduled, please have a mask handy in case you will need to enter a building to visit restrooms, bookstore, uniform shop, or meeting with staff/faculty or emergencies.

- No visitors are allowed in the barracks.
- No visitors are allowed in the Dining Facility.
- Visitors may order meals from the QM, but on a take-out basis only (masks must be worn while in the QM).

We ask all potential visitors that may be experiencing symptoms or have recently been in close-contact with a COVID positive individual, to please come at a different time.

So far, due to low positivity rates, we have been able to maintain our normal leave and pass privileges for the cadets. They will very much appreciate being able to continue this normal routine for the rest of the semester!